
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 6, 2025 

Honorable Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States   
One First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20543-0001 

 Re: Chiles v. Salazar 
  Case No. 24-539 

Dear Mr. Harris, 

I am counsel of record for Petitioner in the above-captioned case. The petition 
for a writ of certiorari was docketed on November 13, 2024, and the Court granted a 
truncated extension of time for the response, which was timely filed on January 6, 
2025. Petitioner by this letter waives the 14-day waiting period under Rule 15.5 and 
respectfully asks that the briefing be distributed on January 8, 2025, for 
consideration at the Court’s January 24, 2025 conference.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

s/John J. Bursch 
John J. Bursch  
Counsel for Petitioner 

cc: Shannon Wells Stevenson, shannon.stevenson@coag.gov 
Counsel for Respondents 


